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         27th May 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We will be celebrating the Queen’s 90th Birthday on Monday 6th June.  
Please can your child come to school wearing red, white and blue on that day.  
 
Most of you will be aware that we are celebrating the Queen’s 90th Birthday 
through ‘Worlebury’s Royal Birthday Picnic’ on Saturday 11thJune.  In 
order for you, as families, to become truly involved in this event we have sent 
home an optional homework activity; a plain flag of bunting for your child to 
decorate.  All of the flags will be displayed in the school grounds during the 
‘Royal Picnic’. 
 
We request that all flags are returned to your child’s class teacher (cut out) by 
Monday 6th June so that we have time to assemble, what we hope, will be 
an extremely long stretch of bunting!  
 
Many thanks for your support, 
 
 
Annarella Knight 
 
History Leader 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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